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JONESVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

Minutes of June 7, 2017 

 

 

A meeting of the Jonesville City Council was held on Wednesday, June 7, 2017 at the Jonesville 

City Hall.  Mayor Gerry Arno called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Council members present:  Tim Bowman, Jerry Drake, Ron Hayes, Brenda Guyse, Andy 

Penrose, and David Steel. 

 

Also present:  Manager Gray, WWTP Supt. Mahoney and DPW Supt. Kyser. 

 

Mayor Arno led the Pledge of Allegiance and moment of silence.  

 

The agenda was approved as presented. 

 

A motion was made by Jerry Drake and supported by Brenda Guyse to waive the purchasing 

policy requirement to obtain competitive bids for chip and fog seal on several streets.  This is due 

to having a limited number of companies available within the state that will complete the 

treatment.  All in favor.  Motion carried. 

 

Manager Gray discussed the proposed Fiscal Year 2017/18 budgets for the following funds:  

General Fund, Sewer Fund, Water Fund, LDFA, and DDA. 

 

Mayor Arno adjourned the meeting at 7:17 p.m. 
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